
Looking for Saints Peter and Paul School 
Alumni...
December 27 2011 8:54 AM

 

The school board is looking for anyone and everyone who can call Saints Peter and Paul 
their alma mater. If you are a graduate, or know of anyone who has graduated from 
SSPP please send your contact information to amiedennis@hotmail.com or call 618-465-
8711.


